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On Thursday July 16, 2020, FTSE Russell announced that it would consult market participants on the 
index eligibility of the Limited Recourse Capital Note (LRCN) structure

1
 which is currently being marketed 

by a Canadian bank.  

FTSE Russell continues to receive feedback from market participants and intends to publish the results of 
the market consultation on Tuesday July 21, 2020 at approximately 9:30am EST.  

Please contact pcbond@ftserussell.com / 416.572.7979 with any questions or comments. 
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1 For further details, please see: https://research.ftserussell.com/products/index-notices/home/getmethodology/?id=2597108 

mailto:pcbond@ftserussell.com%20/
http://www.ftserussell.com/legal/website-terms-use
https://research.ftserussell.com/products/index-notices/home/getmethodology/?id=2597108

